
 
 
 

 
 

 
How many apostles 
did Jesus choose 
from his disciples? 

 
Answer: 12 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 6: 13 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Where was Jesus 

born? 
 
 
 
 

Answer: Bethlehem / a 
stable  
 
Bible Passage: Luke 2:7 

  
 
 

Does Mary say yes 
to being Jesus’ 
mother? 
 
 
 
 
Answer: Yes! 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 1:38 

 
What were the gifts 
that the three wise 
men brought? 
 
 
Answer: Gold, 
frankincense, myrrh 
 
Bible Passage: Matthew 
2:11-12 

 
Who was the Roman 
governor who said 
that Jesus was guilty 
of no crime worthy of 
the death penalty? 
 
Answer: Pontius Pilate 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 23:22 
 

 
 
How many times did 
Peter deny Jesus? 
 
 
Answer: 3 times 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 22:54-
62 
 

 
 
 

Who baptized 
Jesus? 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer: John the Baptist 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 3:2-6 
 

 
 

At the wedding at 
Cana, Jesus turned 
water into what?  
 
 
 
Answer: wine 
 
Bible passage: John 2:1-12 

 

 
Jesus multiplied 
these for his hungry 
followers. 
 
 
 
Answer: loaves and fish 
 
Bible passage: Luke 9:10-17 



 
 
 

 

What is the greatest 
commandment? 

 
 
 

Answer: Love God with all 
your heart, as well as love 
your neighbor as you love 
yourself 
 
Bible passage: Matthew 22: 
36 
 

 
 

Who ordered the 
execution of all the 
baby boys under 2 

years old in 
Bethlehem? 

 
 
 

Answer: Herod 
Bible passage: Matthew 

2:16 
 

 
 
 

What sea did Jesus 
walk on? 
 
 
Answer: Sea of Galilee 
 
Bible Passage: Matthew 
14:22-44 

 
What were the 3 
temptations Jesus 
was offered by 
Satan? 
 
Answer: Turning stones to 
bread, throwing himself 
down the temple, ownership 
of the kingdoms of earth. 
 
Bible passage: Matthew 4:1-
11 
 

 
What was the name 
of the man that 
helped Jesus carry 
his cross? 
 
Answer: Simon or Simon of 
Cyrene 
 
Bible passage: Luke 23:26 
 

 
Where did Jesus 
pray before he was 
betrayed by Judas? 
 
 
Answer : The Mount of 
Olives 
 
Bible passage: Luke 22:39 
 
 

 
 
What river was 
Jesus baptized in? 
 
 
Answer: River Jordan 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 3:2-6 
 

 

 
Where did Mary and 
Joseph flee to hide 
from King Herod? 
 
Answer: Egypt 
 
Bible Passage: Matthew 
2:13-15 
 

 
 

Name one person 
that Jesus raised 
from the dead. 
 
 
 
Answers:  
Lazarus (John 11:38-44) 
Jarius’s daughter (Luke 
8:49-56) 
Widow’s son (Luke 7:11-15) 



 
 
 

 
If you were able to 
give any gift to a 
special newborn, 
what would it be? 
 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 2:15-20 
 

 

What would you do if 
someone you know 
like a friend denied 
knowing you? 
 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 22:54-
62 
 

Jesus saw a poor 
woman put in her 
money which was all 
she had left at the 
temple where he was 
preaching. What do 
you offer Jesus in 
your daily life? 
 
Bible passage: Luke 21:1-4 
 

On the road to Emmaus 
the disciples recognized 
Jesus in the breaking of 
the bread.  
 
How can you recognize 
Jesus in your daily life?  
                                             
 
Bible passage: Luke 24:30-
31       
 

When Jesus walks on the 
water he invites Peter to 
join him. Peter takes one 
step onto the water, 
doubts, and begins to sink.  
 
Has there been a time in 
your life when you doubted 
Jesus? What caused you to 
doubt? How did you regain 
your faith? 
 
Bible passage: Matthew 
14:22-33 

John the Baptist 
announced Jesus was the 
Messiah.  
 
What story about your faith 
could you share with others 
to encourage someone else 
to grow in their faith in 
Jesus? 
 
 
 
Bible passage: Luke 3:2-6 
 

The greatest commandment is to 
love God and to love others as 
you love yourself.  

 
How do you show love for 
God? 
 
How do you show love for 
yourself? 
 
How do you show love for 
your neighbors? 
 
Bible passage: Matthew 22: 
36 
 

Jesus taught us how 
to pray.  
 
Lead the other 
players in a 
spontaneous prayer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bible passage: Luke 11:1-4 
 

In the story of the Good 
Samaritan, an unlikely 
person helps the injured 
man.  
 
Share a story about when 
you helped someone that 
other people usually 
ignore. 
 
 
 
 
Bible passage: Luke 10:25-
37 
 



 
 
 

 

In the story of the 
lost sheep, how 
many sheep does 
the shepherd leave 
behind to find the 
one? 
 
 
Answer: 99 
 
Bible Passage: Luke 15:4-7 

 

 
What are the names 
of Jesus’ parents? 
 
 
 
 
Answer: Mary and Joseph 
 
Bible passage: Luke 1:27 

 
 

The day that Jesus 
was crucified is 
called what in the 
Church? 
 
 
Answer: Good Friday 

 

What was the name 
of the angel who 
invited Mary to be 
the mother of 
Jesus? 
 
Answer: Gabriel 
 
Bible passage: Luke 1:26-
37 

 

What is the name of 
the prayer that 
Jesus taught us? 
 
Answer: Lord’s Prayer OR 
Our Father 
 
Bible passage: Luke 11:1-4 

 
 

Jesus goes to 
Jerusalem at the 
end of his life to 
celebrate what 
Jewish holiday? 
 
Answer: Passover 
 
Bible passage: Luke 22:7-
13 

 

At Jesus’ last meal 
what does he ask his 
followers to do “in 
remembrance of 
me?” 
 
Answer: The Eucharist (eat 
bread/body, drink 
wine/blood) 
 
Bible passage: Luke 22:14-
23 

 

In the story of the 
Good Samaritan, 
who helps the man 
who is injured by 
the side of the road? 
 
 
 
Answer: The Samaritan 
 
Bible passage: Luke 10:25-
37 

 

Name two of Jesus’ 
disciples 
 
Answers: Simon (who is 
called Peter), Andrew; 
James, John; Philip, 
Bartholomew; Thomas,  
Matthew,  James,  
Thaddaeus;  Simon the 
Zealot and Judas Iscariot 
 
Bible passage: Matthew 
10:1-4 



 
 
 
 

 
 

What was the name 
of the person who 
climbed a tree to see 
Jesus?  
 
Answer: Zacchaeus  
 
Bible passage: Luke 19:1-10 

 
 

When Jesus cast out 
demons from the 
demoniac (a man) 
what animal did 
Jesus cast the 
demons into?  
 
Answer: Pigs 
 
Bible passage: Mark 5:11-13 

 

 
What was the name 
of the disciple who 
betrayed Jesus?  
 
 
 
 
Answer: Judas 
 
Bible passage: Luke 22:3-6 

 
 

Who first saw Jesus 
resurrected?  
 
 
Answer: Mary Magdalene 
 
Bible passage: Luke 24:1-11 

 

What did Jesus 
promise the good 
thief when he asked 
Jesus, “Remember 
me when you come 
into your kingdom?” 
 
Answer: “Today you will be 
with me in paradise” 
 
Bible passage: Luke 24:40-
43 

What did Jesus 
command his 
disciples to do 
before he ascended 
into Heaven? 
 
Answer: “Go and make 
disciples, baptizing them in 
the name of the Father, 
and the Son, and the Holy 
Spirit.” 
 
Bible passage: Matthew 
28:18-20 

Jesus tells us to care 
for others in specific 
ways. Name on of 
the corporal works 
of mercy.  
 
Answers: feed the hungry, drink 
to the thirsty, welcome the 
stranger, clothes to the naked, 
care for the sick, visit those in 
prison, bury the dead  

 
Bible passage: Mathew 
25:34-36 

Jesus said the 
kingdom of heaven 
is like this small 
seed 
 
 
Answer: mustard seed 
 
Bible passage: Matthew 
17:20  

When Jesus appears 
to two disciples on 
the road to 
Emmaus, how do 
they recognize him? 
 
 
Answer: In the breaking of 
the bread 
 
Bible passage: Luke 24:30-
31 



 
 
v

Jesus gives us the gift of 
the Eucharist during his 
last supper.  
 
What do you remember 
about your first 
communion? 
 
How do you feel when you 
receive the Eucharist at 
Mass now?  
 
Bible passage: Luke 22:14-
23 
 

In the story of the Lost 
Sheep, Jesus teaches us 
that God loves us and will 
always seek us no matter 
how far we roam.  
 
Share about a time when 
you felt far away from God. 
How did this feeling 
change?  
 
 
 
Bible passage: Luke 15:4-7 

In the Gospels Jesus 
teaches us that we all have 
a part to play in building 
the kingdom of God on 
earth.  
 
What gifts and talents do 
you see in yourself? How 
could you use those gifts to 
build the kingdom of God? 
 
 

Jesus named Peter to 
be the leader of the 
Church on earth.  
 
If you were elected 
Pope, what changes 
would you make to the 
Church today? What 
would you keep the 
same?  
 
Bible passage: Matthew 
16:18  

There are various stories in 
the Gospels where Jesus 
heals the blind.  
 
What keeps you from 
seeing Jesus in your life? 
 
How would you like to see 
Jesus in your life? 
 
Bible passage: Mark 8:22-
25 

Throughout the Gospels 
different people call Jesus 
different things (ex: 
Messiah, Son of God, 
friend, heretic, 
troublemaker). 
 
Who do you say that Jesus 
is?  
 
Bible passage: Mark 8:27-
30 

When Jesus calls his 
disciples they drop 
everything and follow 
him.  
 
Are there parts of your 
life (habits, people) 
that you need to drop 
in order to follow Jesus 
more closely? 
 
 
Bible passage: 1:16-20 

Jesus meets a sick man 
who has no one to help 
him.  
 
Who needs healing in 
your life? How can you 
use your gifts and 
talents to heal that 
person?  
 
 
Bible passage: John 5:1-8  

Jesus says that the sheep 
recognize the voice of the 
shepherd.  
 
In the Gospels people give 
Jesus many different 
names. 
 
What name would you 
want Jesus to call you by? 
(ex: sister, brother, friend, 
beloved disciple) 
 
Bible passage: 10:1-6 



 
 

 
How long did the 
Israelites walk in the 
desert? 
 
Answer: Forty years 
 
Bible Passage: Exodus 16: 
35 
 

 

What were the plagues 

of Egypt (name three at 

least)? 
 
Answer: Frogs, locusts, 
blood water, gnats, flies, the 
boils, pestilence (livestock 
of the Egyptians died), hail, 
eternal darkness, death of 
the firstborn sons 
 
Bible Passage: Exodus 7-11 
 

 
What did Mordecai 
do to upset Haman 
in the story of Queen 
Esther? 
 
Answer:  He refused to bow 
before Haman 
 
Bible Passage: Esther 3:1 
 

  
 
 

Where did the 
Israelites go when 
they left Egypt?  
 
Answer: the Red Sea 
 
Bible Passage: Exodus 13: 17 
 

 
What are the names 
of the first five 
books of the Hebrew 
Scriptures? 
 
Answer: Genesis, Exodus, 
Leviticus, Numbers, 
Deuteronomy  
 
 
How to find: Open up a 
Bible to the contents page  

 
What are the names 
of the four Gospels? 
 
 
 
Answer: Matthew, Mark, 
Luke, John 
 
 
How to find: Open up a 
Bible to the contents page  
 
 

 
 
What is the book of 
the Bible that comes 
AFTER the Gospels? 
 
Answer: Book of Acts 
 
 
How to find: Open up a 
Bible to the contents page  
 

  
How many chapters 
do each of the four 
Gospels have?  
 
Answers: 
Matthew – 28, Mark – 16 
Luke – 24,  John – 21 
 
How to find: Open to the 
Gospels; see what chapter 
is last at the end of each  

 

 
How many books 
are there in the New 
Testament? 
 
Answer: 27 
 
How to find: Open up a 
Bible to the contents page  
 


